
Trumps Green Infant School is committed to safeguarding, child protection and promoting the welfare of children and young people.
We expect all members of the school community including staff, parents, carers, volunteers and governors to demonstrably share this commitment.

Dear Parents and Carers,

Let me start with a huge thank you.

This week we have been focusing on getting the swimming pool ready for swimming 
lessons after half term.  There is always a bit of trepidation when the pool is emptied, 
hoping that it is in good order.  You will all be pleased to hear that the pool is looking 
good and is being refilled.  Wonderful parents came this week and worked so hard to 
make the pool area tidy and fit for the children.  Thank you so much for your kindness 
and energy in doing this for us.  

The children have all had assemblies focusing on Safeguarding and pool safety and the 
Reception children had a visit from Emma and Bradley our swimming teachers to say 
hello and ensure the children are all looking forward to their lessons.

I would also like to thank all the parents who come and help so kindly with all sorts of 
maintenance issues as well as all our staff and their families who join in to support our 
school.

KEY STAGE 1 
ASSESSMENTS

The Year 2 children have worked so hard during May on the 
Key Stage 1 assessments.  We are so proud of them with how 
calm they have conducted themselves when the school days 
routine is different.  We all celebrated with a well deserved 
kit kat.

SOFTBALL
The children have enjoyed their Softball lessons – one Year 1 
child told me she liked batting the best but has learnt to field 
and strike.  We are looking forward to continuing to extend our 
Sports provision with alternative sports in September.
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CORNER EXOTICS 
VISIT

The children all thoroughly enjoyed the exciting day on Wednesday 
when Simon Airey from Corner Exotics came to visit with all his 
amazing creatures.   We had the most wonderful experience seeing 
and sometimes handling spiders, giant frogs, scorpions and an 
enormous snake to name but a few.   These are such memorable 
experiences for the children and staff, some conquering fears and 
some becoming more confident in themselves.  Thank you to the 
FOTG for funding this special awe and wonder treat which the 
children will remember forever.

Next term is so busy.  Swimming is such a feature of the half term and the children 
gain so much not just in their swimming skills and confidence.  We also have school 
trips, a theatre visit, sports day and the Summer BBQ to look forward to.
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ATTENDANCE 
LATENESS

May we please remind you that the classroom doors close at 
9.05 am.  Every moment of learning time is crucial and in 
addition children do like to be on time in the classroom coming 
in with their peers. If you arrive at school after that time, 
please report to the school office where you will be required to 
complete the ‘late book’. The register closes at 9.30 am and 
after this time any lateness is recorded as unauthorised 
absence. All lateness and absence is monitored by the inclusion 
officer.  Frequent unauthorised lateness will be discussed with 
parents and could provide grounds for prosecution and Penalty 
Notice. 

SUMMER BBQ

The FOTG committee are working so hard in preparation for the 
Summer BBQ.  This is a key fundraiser for our school so if any 
parents have a little time to spare to help I know that would be 
so appreciated.  All the money raised by yourselves through all 
the events and activities led by the committee have provided 
exceptional enrichment to the children this year as well as 
supplementing practical hands on resources.  At the Summer 
BBQ we will have a photo board on display to celebrate all the 
amazing experiences and resources the children have because of 
the FOTG.

Wishing you all the most special half term.  We look 
forward to seeing you all on Tuesday 6th June.

Best wishes

Sarah Morris
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EVENT DATE TIME

SUMMER TERM 2023

INSET DAY (School closed) Monday 5 June

SCHOOL STARTS Tuesday 6 June 9.00 am

SUMMER TERM ENDS Friday 21 July 1.15 pm

EVENT DATE TIME

SUMMER TERM 2023

Trunk Theatre Tuesday 7 June

Reception Little City Trip Thursday 8 June 

Sports Day Friday 9 June Morning

Mufti Day Friday 16 June

FOTG Summer Meeting TBC

Father's Day Craft Friday 16 June 

Reception End of Year Assembly Wednesday 21 June 9.15 AM

Y2 Windsor Castle Trip Thursday 22 June

Y1 Virginia Water Lake trip Monday 26 June

Year 1 End of Year Assembly Wednesday 28 June 9.15 AM

School Summer Fair Saturday 1 July

Year 2 End of Year Assembly Thursday 20 July 9.15 AM

Break the Rules Day Friday 21 July

SUMMER TERM ENDS Friday 21 July 1.15 PM


